
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/15/2013 8:44:19 AM
To: Hook, Charlyn A. (charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Wan, Fong (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FXWl); Monardi, Marino

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt); Kuga, Roy M 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RMK4); Beck, Valerie 
(valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Moss Landing question

Charlyn - good to gear from you. PG&E does not own or operate the Moss Landing Power 
Plant. PG&E was required to divest it during deregulation engendered by AB1890.1 believe 
the plant is own by GenOn or NRG. I can ask our procurement folks to reach out but I'm not 
sure we can facilitate it on such short notice. Let me try.

Fong/Roy/Marino - do you know anyone there that could arrange something early this 
afternoon ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Aug 15, 2013, at 8:32 AM, "Hook, Charlyn A." <ch3rlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hello Brian,

We are in lovely Monterey, and we realized we'd be passing Moss Landing Power Plant 
on our way home. Would it be possible for us to stop by? I do not know the plant 
manager's name, so thought it best to go through you. There are four of us, including 
Commissioner Ferron, and we don't need a full tour, but would love to be able to see 
the plant. Very sorry for the short notice. I'll be monitoring my email during the 
Commission meeting. Let us know what you think.

We don't know how long the meeting will go, but it would be the afternoon at the 
earliest I think.
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Charlyn Hook

Legal Advisor to Commissioner Ferron

415-703-3050 cell
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